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TO:   Todd Royer, Department of Kinesiology & Applied Physiology 

FROM:  Professor Velia M. Fowler, Chair of Biological Sciences  
 
DATE:  January 6, 2020 
 
RE:  B.S. and H.B.S. major in Human Physiology 
  
 
On behalf of the Department of Biological Sciences, I write to support your proposal to 
include BISC 207 and BISC 208 as required classes in your proposed Program in Human 
Physiology. Based on your deactivation of the Medical Scholars concentration within 
the Exercise Science major which contained the same classes, I understand that you 
anticipate overall about 15 students per year would select this new Human Physiology 
program. Of course, enrollment for each student will depend on fulfillment of course 
pre-requisites, and/or other potential constraints due to registration issues.   
 
Our faculty are in agreement with supporting your program. 
 
 


